
Hello, My name is Margaret Rielly.  I used to volunteer with the Oregon Humane Society as a Dog - 
Walker.  I saw firsthand the amazing work they do in not only providing loving care (both medical and 
just good old "TLC") to all the dogs.  I hope you vote "yes" on H.C.R. 16 to honor the work of shelters like 
OHS.   
 
Thanks! 
 


